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Daisy Class

This Week
We have been looking at the 
story 'Dear Zoo' written by 
Rod Campbell. We made our 
own Daisy class 'Dear Zoo' 
book. The children really 

enjoyed making homes for 
their animals on Friday! 

Dates:
28th June - Sports Day
21st July - Daisy closed. 

Class changeover day.
22nd July - Daisy PM last 

day of term
23rd July - Last day of 

school term

Maths
The children have been feeding 
animals and counting how many 
pieces of fruit each animal can 
eat. We have also been talking 
about size. The children have 

explored different sized animals 
and boxes to see which animals 

fit in which boxes. Some animals 
were too tall, some to wide... 

Sports Day
Daisy class will be doing their 
Sports Day on Monday 28th 

June. Georgina's mum has sent 
out the Sports Day Team colours. 
The children can wear an item of 
clothing in their team colour if 

you have it. 

Next Week

We will continue to look at 
the story 'Dear Zoo'. We 

will have a go at making our 
own story maps and in PE we 

will move around like 
different animals. 

Transition 
Everyone should now know 
what class their child is in 

in September. The 
Reception teachers will 

start popping down when 
they have a spare couple of 

minutes to meet the 
children. 

 


